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*LIMITATIONS: You must deposit $1,000.00 to open
this account.  Transfers from this account to
another account or to third parties by
preauthorized, automatic or telephone transfer,
or by check, draft, debit card or similar order
to third parties, are limited to six (6) per
calendar month. A debit item fee of $11.00 will
be charged for all debit transactions in excess
of six (6) during a statement cycle.

ACCOUNT FEES: A maintenance fee of $10.00 will
be imposed each statement cycle if the balance
in the account falls below $1,000.00 any day of
the statement cycle. A $2.95 monthly fee will be
assesed for paper statements (waived with
estatement enrollment). Early closure fee of
$30.00 will be assesed when an account is closed
within 90 days of opening date. Overdraft fees
imposed on this account apply to overdrafts
created by check, in-person withdrawal, ATM
withdrawal or other electronic means. A dormant
fee of $10.00 will be assessed each month after
12 months of inactivity (waived with balance of
$5,000.00 or more).

All fees subject to applicable taxes.


